
RAPID READ 

Friday, February 2nd, 2024 
 

EVENTS & ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
➢ February is Black History Month! Each Wednesday in February from 4pm-6:30pm, Riverside will be 

hosting a movie after school.  The movies are: The Hate You Give, The Princess and The Frog, 
Hidden Figures and The Help.  Snacks will be provided! 
 

➢ Hey Frenchies!  Last chance to order your PIF gear! Scan the QR code in the hallways and put your 
order in today! 
 

➢ Reminder to grade 9’s to please return your signed Immunization Forms to the office ASAP. 
 
➢ Applications are now open for the Riverside Wall of Excellence! Deadline is March 29th. The link is 

on the Riverside website.  
 

➢ All Grade 9’s who are interested in Outdoor Ed 2025, there is an information meeting tomorrow in 
Room 219 at lunch.  
 

WEEKLY CAFETERIA SPECIALS 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

No Special No Special No Special No Special No Special 

CLUBS 
 

➢ Environmental Club: Hosting a garbage clean up on Monday, February 5th from 2:55pm-3:30pm. 
Bring your friends, good spirit and volunteer sheet for Mr. Chan to sign off on. See you there! 
 

SPORTS 
 

➢ Congratulations to the Sr. Boys Basketball team who beat the cross-town rivals Terry Fox Ravens 
by 2 in the OT for the first time in over 20 years!! 
 

➢ Good luck to the Sr. and Jr. Girls Basketball teams who are participating in the Tessa Tournament 
today and tomorrow.  
 

➢ Riverside Lacrosse: Home game vs. Heritage Woods today at 3:30pm on the front turf.  
 

➢ Attention all mountain bikers!  There will be an information meeting next Tuesday, February 6th at 
lunch in Room 114.  All interested, please attend. 
 

➢ RSS Hockey:  We are looking for a 3Peat!!!!  Evaluation camp starts Wednesday, Feb. 7th at 7am.  
See RSSHOCKEY on IG for details or see Coaches Ford or Johal.  All players must be registered to be 
on the ice!!!  Are you ready RSS Rapids?  Good cuz you’re goin’!!!! 
 

➢ Girls Rugby:  All girls interested in playing, please sign up via the posters or see Ms. Colombo in 
Room 119.  First practice will be on Thursday, February 8th.   Come out and try girls’ rugby! 

 


